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Announcement

25 April 2022 

Specification change: RH series power relays 

IDEC would like to inform you of a specification change regarding some of our RH series power 

relays. Details are as follows:  

1. Subject models

RH1 and RH2 power relays: All products

2. Modification details

The media used for barrel polishing will be changed. Accordingly, the color of the relay base

will be changed from grey to black. Please note that the material used for the relay base

remain unchanged.

Current New 

Note: There is no other specification change. 

3. Schedule

RH2: starting from November 2021 (or sooner depending on our stock situation)

RH1: starting from March 2022 (or sooner depending on our stock situation)

4. Part number and prices

No change


